
STAY INFORMED!

$15 - I don’t want to bake, so here’s the money I would have spent on those
cupcakes.

$25 I don’t want to hit up friends, family & co-workers, so here is the money I
would have spent buying wrapping paper.

$50 - I don’t want to walk, swim or run in any activity that has the word run in it.  
Here’s the money I would have spent on my child’s “free” t-shirt

$75 -  I don’t want to attend any fancy balls, so here is the money I would have
spent on a new outfit.

$100 - I really wouldn’t have helped anyway, so here’s $100 to forget my name.

$            I am making this donation to express my appreciation for having nothing
to buy, sell or do except fill out this form.

I made my donation via Paypal/Venmo/CashApp

PTO MEETING
Please join us for our first meeting of the year

Monday August 19th @ 6pm (in the Media Center)
SAC meeting begins at 5:30pm

Family Sponsorship Fundraiser

**Meetings are the 2nd Monay of the month. Any changes are announced through Remind**

Don’t be shy! Membership is FREE! All are welcome!
We meet the 2nd Monday of each month.

SAVE THE DATE
AUGUST 19TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center

OCTOBER 4TH - Cougar Color Run - 5pm-7pm 
Food Trucks, a color-filled run, & fun for the whole family!

JANUARY 13TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center

MEETING DATES MAY CHANGE. JOIN REMIND FOR THE MOST UP
TO DATE INFO!  MORE EVENTS BEING ANNOUNCED SOON!

*Volunteers are needed and MUCH appreciated!*

FACEBOOK: www.facebook.com/LAAPTO
REMIND APP/TEXTS: Text @aingerpto to 81010

We look forward to working with the staff and all of you in support of
L.A. Ainger Middle School students.  Whether you donate your time,
your services, your skills or your spirit, YOU will be the reason we are

successful for our students!  Please join us!

Lena Kowalewski, President                           Kati Payne, Secretary
Kelly Shamasian, Vice President            Brittany Radley, Treasurer

PTO supports our school, builds our community & provides educational
enrichment for our children.  This fundraiser is in lieu of sending students
home with the task of selling door-to-door, collecting money & delivering

goods.  Please help us avoid that by supporting our PTO with your donation
and helping us achieve our goals to support our students and faculty. We
know families are busy and we thank you in advance for your support!

*Due to Hurricane Ian, many are still cleaning up, including schools.  In order to provide some of
the same experiences we have in the past, we are hopeful and grateful for your donations!

Student Name                                                                                  

Grade                    Parent Name                                                    
Make Checks Payable to LAAMS PTO or use code below

SEPTEMBER 9TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center

FEBRUARY 10TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center
MARCH 10TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center

APRIL 14TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center
MAY 12TH @ 6pm- PTO MEETING in media center


